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Dear Parents, 
 

Here we are already, the week before half term! We have lots to share with you so 
please enjoy finding out what we have been up to and what we are looking forward to at 
MPS. 

                                              Have a lovely Valentine weekend.  

 

Office Orcas  

The Office Orcas have begun their work, supporting Mr Crofts and Mrs Bailey with 
their daily tasks. This week they have been counting cash, matching it to receipts and 
supporting Mrs Bailey to prepare learning resources.  

 

Golden Assembly 

Friday 21st, 10:15, will we be our 1st Golden Assembly!  For the parents of the children 
who have been awarded the Golden Certificate,  expect a phone call on Monday 17th 
February inviting you to attend the assembly. Please keep ‘hush’ about it so that it 
comes as a lovely surprise for the children.   

The children will be playing the ukulele which will make the assembly even more special 
and on this occasion, all parents are invited!  

 

 

Baked Delight Afternoon 

We are hoping that parents will join us 
on Monday 17th February at 3pm for 
our fundraising event. You will be able 
to enjoy a delicious cake and a drink 
with other parents, while supporting us in raising money for school funds. 

A huge THANK YOU goes to the Four Season’s Mess chefs, who have supported this 
event. 

 

HMS FORTH  

Weather permitting, Commersons and Orcas (FS2 to Y6) will be visiting HMS Forth on 
Tuesday 18th February. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to see the 
ship at close range and explore inside to find out and experience what life on board is 
like.  

Thank you to parents who will be supporting, you are very much appreciated and we look 
forward to seeing you on Tuesday.  

PLEASE NOTE - there will be no FS1 provision on Tuesday 18th February.  
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Commerson Class 
We have had a fabulous time cooking over the past four weeks.  I think that you’ll agree 
the products were delicious!  A huge thank you to Poppy, Neal, Michelle and Emily from 
the Four Seasons Mess for organising and delivering the sessions.  We hope to see you all 
at the bake sale on Monday. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The year 2s are loving the new dart 
board to help aid them count in multi-
ples of 10. 

Thank you to all the Early Years par-
ents for coming to our first ‘see 
what we’re learning’ sessions.  We’re 
looking forward to seeing you again 
on Monday. 
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Orcas 
On Tuesday, we took part in a ‘live lesson’ with the BBC that was to mark ‘Safer Internet Day’. This year’s 
theme was “too good to be true” and it helped us to learn more about scams and other risks we might encoun-
ter online.  

KS2 engaged  brilliantly with the lesson, being ‘scam spotters’. We then used what we found out to make our 
own posters to warn others of the dangers and risks when gaming or using the internet on any device.  

You can see lots of good advice in the posters as anyone can be scammed! Remember to be a SCAM SPOTTER 
and stay safe online! 
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Linda Cruse — Humanitarian Visitor 

We are looking forward to welcoming Linda Cruse  

on  Friday 21st February.  

Please join us at the following times: 

FS2 & KS1 - Assembly at 14:00 hrs (please arrive by 13:55) 

KS2 - Assembly at 14:30 hrs (please arrive by 14:25) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY!  

On Thursday 6th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day 2025. It will be a non-
uniform day for the children who will enjoy arriving at school as their favourite charac-
ter! As well as in-class reading activities we will end the day with an after school reading 
celebration, 15:15 to 16:15. Children will be able to enjoy a carousel of stories read to 
them, a hot (warm) chocolate drink and a home-baked muffin. 

If you would like to volunteer, join the fun and read a story, please contact the  school 
office, lauren.bailey@modschools.org ,thank you.  

 

Reading to children is so powerful, so simple and yet 

so misunderstood! 

Reading to their infant is one of the greatest gifts parents can give. By 
starting the journey of building a lifelong love of reading for pleasure, par-
ents are giving their child the opportunity to be the best they can be: chil-
dren who read for pleasure do better in a wide range of subjects at school 
and it also positively impacts children’s wellbeing.  

The National Literacy Trust 

We are currently experiencing all four sea-
sons in one day (not unusual in the Falk-
lands) so just a polite reminder to please 
ensure that the children have the correct 
clothes and are able to continue enjoying  
learning and playing outdoors. Thank you. 
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Term Dates 

School Year 2025 - 2026 
  
 
Autumn Term 2025 
  
 
First day of term 

 
Monday 01st September 

 
Half term 

 
Monday 20th to Friday 24th October 

 
Last day of term 

 
Thursday 11th December 
13:00 - Finish 

 
Spring Term 2026 
  
 
First day of term 

 
Wednesday 07th January 

 
Half term  

 
Monday 23rd to Friday 27th February 

 
Last day of term 

 
Thursday 09th April 
13:00 - Finish 

 
Summer Term 2026 
  
 
First day of term 

 
Tuesday 28th April 

 
Spring Bank Holiday 

 
Monday 25th May 

 
Half term 

 
Monday 08th to Friday 12th June 

 
Last day of term 

 
Thursday 23rd July 
13:00 - Finish 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Further dates will be added to the newsletter as events are arranged. 
 
• Monday 17th February - 11:30 to 12:00, F1/2 Commerson parents 

sharing learning in class. 
• Monday 17th February—Cake bake fundraiser-3pm to 3:15pm approx’ 
• Tuesday 18th February - FS2 to Y6 visit HMS Forth time approx. 

09:00 to 11:00. 
• Friday 21st February  - 10:15 Golden Assembly and ukuleles, all 

parents welcome. 
• Friday 21st February  - Join your child for their Linda Cruse assem-

bly, KS1 14:00 hrs, KS2 14:30 hrs. 
• Friday 21st February - Last day of half-term. 
• February 24th to 28th - School closed half-term break. 
• Monday 3rd March - School re-opens. 
• Monday 3rd March - DCS visit from our Rest of the World (ROW) 

Early Years Advisor - Tricia Wood  
• Thursday 6th March - World Book Day  
• Monday 10th March -  Dr Jess Lovett (DCS Senior Educational Psy-

chologist). 
 
Term time and holiday dates for the academic year 2024-25 can be found on 
the school website. 
 

~ Happy Valentine’s Weekend ~ 
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